
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, March 12, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 
 

 
 
 

• Come to the DECA chapter meeting tomorrow in room B 315 after school to learn more 
about upcoming fundraising and community.  

• Are you feeling lucky, leprechaun? Play our coin guessing game at The Nest has for a 
chance to win an EHS t-shirt! Limit 1 guess per customer. Play now through St. Patrick’s 
Day! 

• Attention Seagulls, it's that time! The Senior vs. Staff basketball game is just around the 
corner, happening April 3rd. SENIORS--mark your calendar for Thursday, March 20th—
that's when the email to sign up will hit your school inboxes. 

 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 

 


